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Liberty Ridge:  
Looking Back, Looking Ahead 
Looking Back - Remember 2013? 

The Vikings played their final home games at the Metrodome. Prince George was born. 
Taking "selfies" and posting them to social media was all the rage. The Geico camel 
helped us survive Wednesday’s with the "Hump Day!" commercial. Candy 
Crush became the year's most popular game and "Duck Dynasty" aired (which may 
have spurred the sermon series “Respect the Beard”). 

WLC also embarked on the “Greater” journey believing God was asking us to do three 
key things: (1) Deepen our spiritual relationship with Christ, (2) Expand our hearts to 
reach more people for Christ, and (3) Embrace our willingness to sacrifice for His pur-
pose. Greater is about using our time, talents, and treasures for Him and His kingdom. 
John 3:30 was our theme verse: "[Jesus] must become greater, I must become less." 

Looking Ahead – Liberty Ridge   

WLC will soon add a third campus, Liberty Ridge, in Feb 2017. God has prepared our 
family for a change, a new way to make “Greater” a reality. He’ll take ordinary people 
and do extraordinary things. He’s done it in the past. He’ll do it again. 

We’re going to Liberty Ridge to serve, to make new, and because God asked. Liberty 
Ridge offers us new ways to serve. Opportunities to serve are abundant and raw. This 
is a new campus with unique needs. Liberty Ridge offers us a way to make new rela-
tionships and watch God make lives new in him. We have the opportunity to watch God 
in action, to see how He makes disciples, to watch the faith of new believers blossom, 
and to see that what we are doing makes a difference. We’ll go because we’re grateful 
to God for His love and because we want to share His story. This is an exciting chance 
to make a difference, to help begin a church and to have God use us as His servants. 
Hey, isn’t that what we prayed for at the start of the Greater campaign 3 years ago? 

For a while we’ll be like the Israelites wandering in the desert, setting up the tabernacle 

Join the Sweet Family and others  in 2017! 

each time they moved. Like God’s 
chosen people, we will be setting 
up our place of worship eve-
ry Sunday. The difference is that 
they had the hope that a Savior 
would come, we have the 
knowledge of the Good News of 
Jesus Christ, a wonderful message 
that we can share with all who walk 
through Liberty Ridge’s doors. 

We also have several friends going 
and the strong backing and proven 
talent of the Valley Creek staff. 
We’ve heard from Oak Hill families 
and their experience moving from 
Valley Creek and how they “would 
do it again”...and some Oak Hill 
families are doing it again by join-
ing Liberty Ridge. God has given 
us and shown us many other rea-
sons to go. He’s prepared us these 
three years. We hope He becomes 
greater and we become less. 

If God is calling you, we would love 
to see you at Liberty Ridge! 

Brad, Kris, Ben and Rachel Sweet 

"The Lord himself goes before you 
and will be with you; he will never 
leave you nor forsake you. Do not be 
afraid; do not be discouraged" (Deut 
31:8). 
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Reach...Further 
This next year we are going to be celebrating the 50th anniversary of our 

church.  I love to reflect on the early days of our church and I often chuckle to 

myself thinking that some of the first worship services took place in what 

would later become my bedroom as a teenager.  God is absolutely amazing in 

hoe He works out His plans and purpose.  Who would have ever thought that 

what would start in a house basement would blossom into the gathering of 

believers we are today. 

As I reflect on our past I am always thankful for those who have gone before 

and the legacy of faith they have left for us.  Amazingly the values that we 

have today were set into motion in the early years of our church and they con-

tinue to lead us now and will into the future. 

As we think about the launch of our third worshiping campus, Liberty Ridge 

Campus I want to ask three things of you: 

1) Be in prayer for the 

launch team, Pastor Jon 

and Cassie as they lead 

and the hundreds of peo-

ple who surround Liberty 

Ridge who are not con-

nected to Jesus. 

2) Consider going and 

showing others what it 

looks like to take that 

Next Step of faith into 

something new. 

3) Be positive about 

what God is doing in our 

church.  Tell your friends, 

Reaching further with Liberty Ridge 

shout it from the roof tops and 

enjoy being a part of a healthy 

body of believers. 

As we launch Liberty Ridge, it is 

important for us to remember 

that we are one church that 

meets in three locations.   

Whether you attend Oak Hill, 

Valley Creek or Liberty Ridge 

you are an important part of the 

body of Christ that gathers as 

Woodbury Lutheran – together 

we are truly better as we seek to 

make an impact for Jesus 

Christ.  

Peace, 

Pastor Tom 

Weddings: 
Amy Johnson & Daniel Lee 

Kirsten Elton & Bradley Tongen 

Lainie Steffen & Gregg Ballen 
 

Baptisms: 
Davin Lee Morri 

Frederick Lowell Anderson 

Deaths: 
James Butzler ~ father, Arnold  

Butzler 

Family & friends of Jim Thoele 

Family & friends of Gwen Finke 

Dan Peterson ~ aunt, Barb Peterson 

Bob & Gail Kamrath ~ cousin, Austin 

Bush 

Diana Wutke ~ brother, Mike Fleming 







Taken from the October HomeFront Monthly Magazine 



October 2016 
Calendar  

Highlights 

Want more events?  

Visit myWLC.org and click on 

Calendar 

Valley Creek Campus (V) 

7380 Afton Road 

Woodbury, MN 55125 

Oak Hill Campus (O) 

9050 60th Street North 

Stillwater, MN 55082 

Liberty Ridge Campus (L) 

11395 Eagle View Blvd. 

Woodbury, MN 55129 

St. Croix Campus (S) 

Afton, MN 55001 

(651) 739-5144 

Visit us on the web at 

www.woodburylutheran.org 

(V) Baptism Class 
Saturday, 9:30am 

Contact: Rachel Symmank,  

651-730-0847 

(V) Women’s Gathering Group 
Mondays, 12:00pm 

Contact: Tamara Karlstrand,  

651-734-3974 

(V) Gambler’s Anonymous  
Mondays, 7:00pm 

Contact: Pastor Tim, 651-739-5144 

(V) Cancer Companions 

Tuesday, 7:00pm 

Contact: Vicki Strong, 651-730-5049 

(O) Wednesday Morning Study 
Wednesdays, 10:00am 

Contact: Pastor Derek, 651-739-5144 

(V) Celebrate Recovery 

Thursdays, 6:30pm 

Contact: Larry Smith, 651-308-9113 

(V) Grace Women’s Retreat 

Saturday, 9:30am 

Contact: Mary Lehman, 651-739-5144 

(V) Open Doors Thursdays 
Thursday, 5:00pm 

Contact: Pastor Tim, 651-739-5144 

(V) Career Transition Connection 

Thursday, 7:00pm 

Contact: Tom Colosimo, 612-386-3715 

(V) Healing Service 
Sunday, 12:00pm 

Contact: Pastor Tim, 651-739-5144 

(V) More Than Money Matters 

Sundays, 6:30pm 

Contact: Pastor Jon, 651-739-5144 

(O) Confirmation Sunday 
Sunday, 10:30am 

Contact: Molly Schulze, 651-739-5144 

(V) Confirmation Sunday 

Sunday, 1:30pm 

Contact: Joel Symmank, 651-739-5144 

Woodbury Lutheran Church 

7380 Afton Road 

Woodbury, MN  55125 

Multiplying Disciples :: Transforming Lives 
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